
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

Our mission at The National Center for Missing & Exploited Children (NCMEC) is 

to help prevent child abduction and sexual exploitation; to help find missing 

children; and assist victims of child abduction and sexual exploitation, their 

families, and the professionals who serve them.  As President & Chief Executive 

Officer of NCMEC, I have been blessed to see more than 94,500 children 

recovered.  As we seek to provide services nationwide for families and 

professionals in the prevention of abducted, endangered, and sexually exploited 

children, we are always eager for the partnership and support of groups dedicated to 

protecting children. 

 

Enough Is Enough’s (EIE) work has supported our mission by educating and 

empowering families about Internet dangers.  EIE’s preventative work motivates 

parents to establish proactive Internet safety rules and also to use the technological 

tools necessary to help prevent children from being victimized by online predators.   

 

At NCMEC, we have seen how every new technological innovation can be used for 

harm; predators will use social networking sites, chat rooms, instant messaging, and 

email to target unsuspecting children.  Parents must remain informed to protect their 

children from this threat; EIE plays a critical role in educating parents to be 

involved on their children’s online life, and I thank them for their tremendous work 

to protect children nationwide. 

 

 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Ernie Allen 

President & CEO 

           NCMEC 
 

   Charles B. Wang International 

Children's Building 

699 Prince Street 

Alexandria, VA 22314-3175 

U.S.A. 
                      __________   

Telephone 703.274.3900 
 
 

Facsimile 703.274.2222 
 
 

www.missingkids.com 
 
 

www.cybertipline.com 
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